
October 6, 1966 

Mr. Harold F. Reis 
Executive Assistant to 

the Attorney General 
- Dated. States Denartment 

of Justice 
WaShington, D. C. 20530 

Dear Mr. Reis: 

- Thank you for your letter of October 5, 1966,_conceraing 

the Warren Commission-.Kennedy Materials. 

Dr. 	 is out of town until next Monday but I shall 

bring your letter to his attention i=nediately upon his 

return. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Mrs.) Joyce Uelson 
Secretary to Dr. 74ehner 
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